

On 2 December, the Consulate General co-hosted with Serbian American Medical Dental Society (SAMDS) a cocktail reception for Serbian medical doctors, their business partners and Serbian-U.S. medical staff who took part in the Radiological Society of North America 106th Annual Meeting. Acting Consul General Milan Varadinovic and President of the Society Ljuba Stojilkovic, Aleksandra Begovic of Visaris and Professor Dragana Djilas from the Faculty of Medicine in Novi Sad, addressed the guests at the Consulate. The guests appreciated the idea of hosting expert gatherings to facilitate contacts and connectivity among expert communities and the reception at the Consulate received media attention. Serbian Television USA and RTS World aired statements made by guests and by Acting Consul General Mr. Varadinovic

